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Monica Dhawan

From: webforms@victoria.ca
Sent: Saturday, September 29, 2018 6:06 PM
To: Victoria Mayor and Council
Subject: Mayor and Council email

From: Des Spence 
Email :  
Reference : 
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.victoria.ca%2FEN%2Fmain%2Fcity%2Fmayor-
council-committees%2Fmayor-lisa-
helps.html&amp;data=02%7C01%7Cmayorandcouncil%40victoria.ca%7Ce3d0ad133e9d46266c0408d62670d366%7Cd7
098116c6e84d2a89eedb15b6c23375%7C0%7C0%7C636738663360919772&amp;sdata=tVQup4LIyznZFgRGHjlrf9zIXM
C%2BfjvuSe%2BKePtRVFg%3D&amp;reserved=0 
Daytime Phone :  
I live on the corner of Humboldt and Quadra.  The property is an old Victorian/Edwardian building from the 1900's. 
I am spending an enormous amount of money to renovate it, to provide 3 residential units and a commercial space.  I 
discovered that a developer is planning to totally change the street between Convent and Beacon Hill park.  A 6 storey 
building that will remove my and my tenants sun, and view of Beacon Hill.   
This street is a mix of low development apartment blocks and old homes like mine. 
If this goes through the area will totally change.  I have tourists looking at my building all summer. 
Don'y sell out the last few areas where old Victoria still exists. 
 
 
 
 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE: This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed, and 
may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.If the reader of 
this message is not the intended recipient,or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify The City of Victoria immediately by email at 
publicservice@victoria.ca. Thank you. 
 
IP Address: 24.108.183.157 




